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LPW School
Princess Street
Bristol
BS3 4AG

10th February 2023 

Dear parent/carer

It seems crazy that we are already half way through the academic year but with days getting longer and the sun starting to shine it seems a good time to reflect on our pupils’ achievements so far.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Many pupils have already gained qualifications in English and Maths, the majority of our Yr. 11 pupils have applied for college places and over 50% have now completed at least one work experience placement. We have also been lucky to enjoy many fantastic trips and fun activities that have been enjoyed by young people and staff alike!

We will be starting term 4 on Monday 20th February at the slightly later time of 11.00 to support pupils with returning to school after the half term break.

The school will then be closed to pupils for staff training on Monday 6th March.

I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you of our regular school timings:

9.15 – 9.30: Check-in with key staff
9.30 – 12.30: Morning lessons
12.30 – 13.00: lunch
13.00 – 14.30: afternoon lessons
14.30 – 15.00: catch up work & check-out with key staff

Please support your child with arriving at school on time. Regular attendance and good punctuality is important in helping them to achieve positive outcomes.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,
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Dan Carter
Head Teacher LPW School
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